
 
 

District Assessment Report – April 2022 
 

 
To: Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 
 

From: Moon McCarley, District Testing 
Coordinator

 
NWEA MAP Growth Assessments.  

• We are done with MAP Growth assessments for the fy22 school year 
 

AK Star and Alaska Science Assessment  
• At the time this report was written most students had completed the AK Star and Alaska 

Science Assessment 
• There are plans in place to complete testing for remaining students who will be in 

attendance during the testing window 
• All issues that arose were related to technology. There were some glitches in the new 

testing platform as well as some issues with on site tech. Testers and teachers did an 
awesome job of handling the problems as they happened.  

• The Building Test Coordinators and other site staff have done a great job of making this 
a successful testing period. I really appreciate their efforts. 

• Test results will be available in the fall.  
 

ADP - Alaska Developmental Profile  
• Nothing to report 

 
DLM -Alternative Assessment, Dynamic Learning Maps  

• All applicable students have completed the DLM.  
 

NAEP- The National Assessment of Education Progress 
• The NAEP window has closed.  
• Results for the state of Alaska will be posted on the national website in 2023. They are 

not broken down by district.  
 
 

 

 


